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Jack and Renee Corley 

 

Matthew and Natasha Huish would like to invite you to a special celebration Sunday Service at HQ 
this Sunday morning 13th August at 11am to meet and say farewell to Jack and Renee Corley. 
 
Always responding faithfully to True Parents direction Jack and Renee have been serving the European 
Region with admirable faith and loyalty as Regional Director for the last 2 years and are now preparing to 
begin a new mission and relocate themselves to Eastern Europe in the next week or so. 
 
The service will be guided by our Central London community.  We would like to invite as many brothers 
and sisters as possible from our other communities to attend and to personally wish Jack and Renee the 
very best in their new mission. 
 
Matthew will give the sermon and Jack will also share some words with us. 
 
The Music Ministry will be on hand to guide the service with some uplifting and inspiring songs. 
 
Donation envelopes will be available so that your offering will be passed to your community. 
 
You will be served a free hot meal after the service. 
 
You are most welcome to bring some snacks and drinks for sharing also.  Let’s make it a celebration! 
 
If you cannot attend why not write a personal tribute to Jack and Renee which will be read out during the 
service.  Simply email your tribute to hq@ ffwpu,org,uk. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to HQ. 
 
 


